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Weekly Status Report
Week of April 18th, 2022 31, 2022

Completed Activities

Week of April 11, 2022: 

•	 The contractor continued trenching and installing conduit on Wainscott NW Road, Wainscott 
Stone Road and Wainscott Main Street. 

•	 The contractor trenched and installed conduit across Montauk Highway.

•	 The contractor installed the manhole (a precast concrete vault) at the north end of Beach Lane.

•	 The contractor continued to use the interconnection station area off Cove Hollow Road to 
stage materials while it is being used as a temporary laydown yard.

Upcoming Activities

Week of April 18, 2022:

•	 The contractor intends to continue trenching and installing conduit north of Montauk Highway 
to Bathgate Road.

•	Traffic pattern will be one-way alternating lanes, be prepared for delays.

•	 The contractor intends to trench and install conduit on either side of the manhole at the north 
of Beach Lane.

•	Traffic pattern will be one-way alternating lanes, be prepared for delays. 

•	 The TJB at the south end of Beach Lane will be dewatered, installed and backfilled.
•	Traffic pattern will be one way alternating lanes with potential for closures. Please 

coordinate with flaggers and field team for when you need to come and go.

•	 The contractor intends to continue to use the interconnection station area off Cove Hollow 
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Road to stage materials while it is being used as a temporary laydown yard.

Week of April 25, 2022:

•	 The contractor intends to trench and install conduit on the north and south of the TJB 
structure.

•	Traffic pattern will be one way alternating lanes with potential for closures. Please 
coordinate with flaggers and field team for when you need to come and go.

•	 The contractor intends to trench and install conduit on either side of the manhole at the north 
of Beach Lane.

•	Traffic pattern will be one-way alternating lanes, be prepared for delays.
 

•	 The contractor intends to continue to use the interconnection station area off Cove Hollow 
Road to stage materials while it is being used as a temporary laydown yard.

•	 The contractor intends to begin trenching along the Long Island Railroad between Stephen 
Hands Path and Buckskill Road.

•	 The contractor intends to complete stabilization along the road shoulders and demobilize from 
the road.

If you have any questions about any information contained in this notice or any other Project-
related matter, please call our hotline at 631-887-5470 or email us at info@southforkwind.com. 

Best Regards,
 
The South Fork Wind Team

Website: www.SouthForkWind.com
Follow us on Facebook & Twitter: @SouthForkWind
Click here to view the construction progress map. Purple areas indicate active construction area 
and green areas are completed construction.

https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/edit?mid=1J_kfl6SXsLWxwviVsLsy_Ivm2Gov-vNH&usp=sharing

